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NEWS FROM GERMANY

FED starts IPC online testing

In the future, all IPC tests will be paperless. Earlier this year, IPC
launched its online platform for the registration and implementation of
all future exams. As reported in recent FED news, the FED has invested
in technology and in training of its educators. Moreover, the FED is well
equipped with mobile testing sets based on iPads and a LTE Router. To
date, over 30 educators have participated in FED's online tutorial to
manage the CQl portal of the IPC. As soon as the individual guidelines
cover German exam questions, we will hold the corresponding online
tests in German.

For the FED, this is the perfect time to give the official go-ahead for
electronic testing in Germany, Austria and Switzerland. Mr. Klaus
Dingler, the first FED member and current member of the board, visited
the office in late April for the occasion.

We were extremely pleased with his participation in the launch of the
electronic process for acceptance exams, which he conducted together
with Sandra Koeckeritz, Training Management, and Joerg Meyer, CEO.
After extensive testing, the system is now in regular operation.

And what if technology goes on strike? This situation has also been
anticipated. In an emergency, we can always resort to paper-based
testing. We look forward to the feedback from the first electronic exam
graduates.



